
Safety Precautions During a Pandemic 

As we continue to strive to enrich the quality of life for the residents of the Community of Hudson and 

the surrounding area during a pandemic, the Hudson Public Library will institute safety precautions as 

deemed necessary to protect the health of library patrons and staff. Precautions may include social 

distancing, the use of hand sanitizer, and mandatory wearing of masks or other facial coverings by all 

patrons over the age of 4, unless deemed medically unsafe. Restrictions may include limits on group 

gatherings, daily time limits on computers, daily time limits in the building, or complete closure of the 

building. Any patron wishing to have access to library materials without entering the building may call or 

email to place an order for materials to be picked up outside the building as long as staff members are 

available. The pandemic safety policy will be reviewed monthly at the Library Board of Trustees 

meetings until such requirements are rescinded.  
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